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8th May 2015


Dear Chief Executive,

Your letter of the 29th April refers.

ESBRSA welcome the opportunity to meet with ESB.  While the content of the letters to you as Chief Executive and to the Board is similar, in some instances, there are specific issues raised in the Board letter that are the responsibility of the Board of the Company.

We expect that all the issues contained in our letters of 3rd March 2015, 14th  & 17th April 2015 to ESB Board and you, as Chief Executive will receive serious consideration and will be discussed at the proposed meeting.


I look forward to hearing from you.

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Yours sincerely,


Michael MacNamara,
Hon Secretary National Executive,
ESB Retired Staff Association
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